
Quarterly Site Progress Update: 
Urenui and Onaero Wastewater Scheme 

Date: 2024 fourth quarter 

To:  

CC: CliŌon Community Board; Councillors 

This is a progress update on acƟviƟes associated with work at the proposed site of the Urenui and 

Onaero Wastewater Scheme. 

Ac vity Update 

Treatment -  

treat wastewater 

 No change - Work is underway on a draŌ treatment plant concept design. This 

works has been informed by feedback from early consultaƟon with neighbours, 

including one on one meeƟngs, the joint neighbours meeƟng and Community 

Open Days. 

Discharge -  

irrigate treated 

water 

 No change - Work is underway on a draŌ irrigaƟon concept design and landscape 

plan. This works has been informed by feedback from early consultaƟon with 

neighbours, including one on one meeƟngs, the joint neighbours meeƟng and 

Community Open Days. 

Consen ng  No change - DraŌ effects assessments are being prepared which will form part of 

consent applicaƟons. 

 Community consultaƟon on proposed acƟviƟes at 944 Main North Road Onaero is 

planned for mid 2025. Further informaƟon will be released closer to the date. 

Community 

Drop-in Session 

 A drop-in session for the Project was held on Monday 11 November. A low 

pressure sewer tank and pump was available for people to see and discuss with 

the manufacturer. More than 70 people aƩended. 20 people submiƩed wriƩen 

feedback. WriƩen and verbal feedback will inform the design of the project.   

Website Access the project webpage npdc.govt.nz/UrenuiOnaeroWWTP. 

Contact If you have any quesƟons about the project, please feel free to contact the Project 

Manager NicoleƩe West nicoleƩe.west@npdc.govt.nz or phone Council on 06 759 

6060. 
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